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At St. Albert’s, our mission is walking together with Jesus to   
LOVE, LEARN AND SERVE  

Our vision centres around the ‘CHILD ‘ 
C for the Child, H for High Expectations, I for Inspirational & Memorable, L for Listening and D for Dreams and Doors. 

 

 

World Book Day 

We had a fantastic time on Thursday 

celebrating World Book Day. The children made 

a wonderful effort dressing up as their favourite 

characters and celebrating their love of Books. 

For lunch this day children enjoyed Spaghetti 

Bolognese, like the Twits! And Chocolate cake like 

Bruce from Matilda.  

 

Big Lent Walk 

Our Year 3 children took part in The Big 

Lent Walk today. They had a wonderful time 

following the route of the park run in Croxteth 

park collectively covering an impressive 160Km. 

Please send in your donations to support CAFOD 

and those in need. Well done Y3! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Day of Prayer 

Today we were asked to join in the Day of 

Prayer for peace in the Holy Land. As part of our 

assembly, we looked at the conflict and Year 6 led 

the prayers. Children are asked to continue 

this at home tonight for their evening 

prayers. 

 

Bible Tales 

We are delighted to welcome back Bible 

Tales on Thursday 14
th

 March. They are going to 

be doing a whole school performance of the Easter 

Story. This will be a wonderful way for our 

children to start focusing on the important time 

of the liturgical year. Please ask your child about 

this at home, we are sure they will have lots to tell 

you. 

 

School Nurse Drop-in 

The school Nurse will be holding a Drop-in 

session Tuesday 19
th

 March. 

 

 

 

Year 2 Booster’s 

Miss Boyles sent an invitation home this 

week to all Year 2 parents inviting children to 

take part in her after school Booster’s club 

starting next week: 

Tuesday 8.30am-9am - Comprehension 

Wednesday 3.15pm-4pm – Maths. 

Please ensure you have completed and 

returned your child’s permission slip. 

 

Community Warning 

We have received an alert from Knowsley 

Council. An incident had been reported to them 

of a man speaking to parents claiming to be from 

the Council’s Education Service. 

Please remember that any visits to parents 

would be arranged in advance and Council staff 

have an identification badge which clearly shows 

their photo, name and a statement which 

confirms they are a Knowsley Council employee. 

If in doubt about a person’s validity, 

contact the Council’s Customer Service team on 

0151 489 6000. 

 

Science Week 

Next week we will be celebrating Science 

Week. Classes will be taking part in various 

activities throughout the week. 

Year 5 will also be visiting St. John 

Bosco on Tuesday 12
th

 March; a 

permission letter has gone home, please ensure 

you complete and return it to school. 

 

 

Library Visit 

This week, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 

visited Stockbridge Village Library. They spent the 

afternoon reading for pleasure, sharing stories 

with one another and learning how to find 

books. They had a wonderful time. 

 

 

 

This Week’s Attendance 

 

 

Rec   94.8% 

Y1   93.3% 

Y2  96.7% 

Y3  96.3% 

Y4  94.5% 

Y5  93.7% 

Y6  91.4% 
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MMR Vaccinations 

There are concerns about a potential 

measles outbreak in Knowsley. As we live in a 

community where the number of unvaccinated 

children is very high, there is a call to encourage 

families to vaccinate their children as soon as 

possible. There will be a Livewell Bus in 

Stockbridge Village (Leach Croft) offering 

vaccinations on Thursday 14
th

 March which is 

easily accessible. If there is an outbreak, 

unvaccinated children may be asked to isolate 

for 21 days and this would be a concern.  

 

 

 

Changes to After School Clubs 

 

MONDAY Y6 Sports with 

Mr Unwin 

till 4.15pm 

TUESDAY Y2 Gymnastics 

till 4.15am 

 Y4 Keyboards 

till 4.15pm 

WEDNESDAY Y3 Sports with 

Mrs Jutla till 

4pm 

THURSDAY Y4 & Y5 Sports with 

Mr Unwin 

till 4.15pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KS1 Easter Bonnet 

Our annual Easter Bonnet will take 

place on Wednesday 27
th

 March at 2pm for 

our Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children. 

A letter has gone home today. We look 

forward to seeing all the children’s 

fabulous Easter creations. It will be a 

wonderful celebration! 
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